
 

 

 

 
 
Circular No.106/2019-20                  Date: 24 January, 2020                               

INTERACT CLUB 
 

AN APPEAL 
 

Little by little, a little becomes A LOT 
Dear Parent, 

 
Winters are here, and there are many homeless and destitudes who faced severe drought and floods earlier this 
year and for them the severe and spine chilling winters will be another disaster.  

 
We at Bal Bharati Public School, Noida have always believed in service before self and in giving back to the less 

fortunate. To carry forward this legacy the Interact Club of the school has taken up an initiative towards keeping the 

needy and underprivileged   warm during the harsh winter months. 
 

To do our bit, we are partnering with Goonj, an award winning voluntary organization in ‘Donate your woollens 
campaign’. 

 

Imagine, even if a child brings just a pack of a woollen, a pair of socks, a muffler & gloves, it will reach 
out much needed warmth to another in a far- flung village of India. In the process our children will learn 

the value of sharing and empathy for others who are less privileged than us.   
 

 
 

Join us by becoming a ‘Guardian of Hope’.  The students may bring woolens in good condition and handover the 
same to their respective class teachers latest by 24 Jan, 2020.  

 
 

 
            Asha Prabhakar 

           (Principal)   
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